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1st March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
SATS Preparation Morning Sessions 
 
I will be offering SATS preparation morning sessions on Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday mornings at 8am commencing on the Tuesday 8th March. 
 
The children will be using Lexia Reading to practice their readings skills and Mathletics 
to practice their Maths.   
 
I strongly recommend that your child attends all of these sessions, which are designed 
to prepare them for their SATS exams in May. 
 
Please could you complete and return the attached reply slip to the office as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
Willow Class Teacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
SATS PREPARATION MORNING SESSIONS 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  
 
*will be/not be attending the early morning SATS Preparation Sessions. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date…………… 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
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